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This referral was made by Public Works and endorsed by Ald. Boyle.  This item was derived from a field review of the
parking issues on Walden Circle by engineering and fire department staff.  It was concluded that a shorter, revised No
Parking zone can be installed in such a way that, we feel, will be better received by the residents on Walden Circle.  See
the attached Administration Review form for ID#16-1656 for more background information on the previous parking
zone.  This item ID#17-0012 is recommended for approval.
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